
Pupil of the Week 

 

Curriculum News 
 
Thanks to all the parents, carers and other members of the 
community who came out to support our Harvest Festival.  It 
was an enjoyable experience and I’m sure you’ll agree with 
me that the children did a fantastic job. 
 

Friday 

 

Children will be able to wear mufti on Friday with a 

contribution of £1. This will help raise money for FOSS. 

 

FOSS – Christmas Fayre 

 

On Thursday 1
st

 December Foss will be running their highly 

successful Christmas Fayre with a variety of stalls, handicrafts 

and a raffle. All their efforts help raise funds for the school. 

 
E-SAFETY 

 
Thanks again to the parents who attended the ‘stay safe 
online’ assembly on Monday morning. The children had a 
series of workshops on how to stay safe online.. Please ask 
your child about ‘staying safe online’ rules within your own 
homes. 
 
We hope you all have a fantastic half term and do lots of 
wonderful things with your children. We look forward to 
seeing you all back safely on Tuesday 1

st
 November! 

Dates for the Diary: 

October 
Don’t forget the Foss Fundraising family quiz is at 6 -7.30pm 
this Friday! 
November 

Tuesday  1
st

  School Opens – Road Dahl Day! 

Tuesday 8
th

 NPAT dance workshop for Year 6. 

Wednesday 9
th

 Magical Maths starts 

December 

Tuesday 13
th

 Christmas Performance: 2pm and 6pm. 

Wednesday 14
th

 Reception, Year 1 and 2 puppet show at 
Spratton Hall School. 

 Anti-bullying week starts. 

Thursday 15
th

 Whole school trip to the Deco to see the 
pantomime. 

Tuesday 20
th

 School closes for Christmas Break. 

 

 

School photos:  

School photo proof returns are required by the end of the week if 

you would like to order a photograph of your child. 

Panto slips  

In order for us to confirm our booking with the deco theatre we 

need the children’s pantomime slips completed and returned with 

the money. The pantomime is always a fantastic trip and enjoyed by 

the children and adults alike! 

Vacancy We currently have a lunch time supervisor job available. 

Working hours 12pm – 1.15pm, 5 days a week. Please enquire at the 

school office if you are interested. 
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Please remember to visit our new school website regularly, which is still under construction including important upcoming 
events at… http://sprattonprimary.org.uk/# Alternatively, follow us on facebook at: Spratton Primary School 

 

 

 

Newsletter No. 5 

21st October 2016 

Our value for next month is Determination Ask 

your child about kindness pebbles. 

Well done to Leon Rush (class 3), Pheobe Skinner (class 2) and 

Benjamin Holland (class 1). All three children have shown 

excellent learning behaviour over the last week and have 

improved different aspect of their learning. Who will be pupil 

of the week next week? 

Lately we have been short of certificates from home in 

celebration assemblies. If your child has had a success outside 

of school please encourage them to share it. 
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